Barrett Township Supervisors
December 20, 2017

The regular meeting from December 13, 2017 of the Barrett Township Supervisors
was reconvened on Wednesday, December 20, 2017 at the Barrett Township Building
on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. The meeting was opened at 8:35 a.m. by
Chairman Ralph Megliola.

Present: Loree Guthrie, Benjie Labar, William Pipolo, Jr., Ralph Megliola, John Seese,
Pam Gardsy, Jeryl Rinehart and the public.

Ralph Megliola made motion to go into Executive Session to discuss personnel and
possible litigation. The motion was seconded by William Pipolo, Jr. and carried. All
Supervisors voted aye,

Ralph Megliola made a motion to reconvene the meeting at 9:20 a.m. The motion was
seconded by William Pipolo, Jr. and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Ralph Megliola made a motion to write a letter to the Township Auditors to
recommend a wage increase for the Roadmaster. The motion was seconded by
William Pipolo, Jr. and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Ralph Megliola made a motion to approve and sign the contract for C.S. Davidson in
the amount of § 1850.00 for Permit Manager. The motion was seconded by John Seese
and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Ralph Megliola made a motion to donate $ 50.00 to the Barrett Township Volunteer
Fire Company in memory of Art Gray. The motion was seconded by Loree Guthrie
and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

As there was no further business or public comment, Ralph Megliola made a motion
to adjourn the meeting at 9:25 a.m. The motion was seconded by Benjie Labar and
carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Respectfully submitted,

ot Monchart



